
1/12/2021: A MESSAGE FROM THE AIR RACE CLASSIC PRESIDENT: 

Announcing the ARC Derby of 2021 

The Air Race Classic is announcing that it will run the first Derby in its history. Because of the 
pandemic and uncertainty for health of all involved, the ARC will modify its annual race into a 
one-day Derby format retaining many of the ARC traditions and its mission of education. The 
event will be a flying proficiency event that will highlight ARC basics: all women participation, 
VFR flight with multiple legs, leg timing at designated points, and awards. Participants will have 
choice of the route, aircraft, team composition, and day to fly. Registration details and ARC 
Derby rules will be posted soon on airraceclassic.org and in future eFlyby newsletters. 
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